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The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Democratic People's Republic of Korea and thanks for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


Serbia particularly commends the establishment of the National Committee for the Implementation of the International Human Rights Treaties in April 2015. We believe it provides the institutional ground for the collaboration with the international mechanisms, primarily with the relevant UN bodies for the benefit of all citizens of DPR Korea.


In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to make the following recommendations:

- to seek to improve those housing facilities and public transport that are not accessible to persons with disabilities, with the aim of making them as much as possible for independent living and full participation in all aspects of life,

- to strive to improve the quality of the education system by allocating more resources to school infrastructure by aligning them across the entire territory of the country.



We wish DPR Korea a very successful review process.

